
The Burnaby Neighbourhood House is a charitable, non-profit organization.  We are a volunteer-driven, community-funded agency with a unique focus 
on Neighbours supporting Neighbours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                New Child Care 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BNH is planning to open a new licensed infant/toddler & 3-5 years 
centre in the fall 2022.  (Start date is tentative and subject to 
change.) 
 
We are currently taking applications for the waitlist.  For more 
information please contact Sara Shaw, saras@burnabynh.ca or 
604-431-0400. 
 
Waitlist application can be found on our website: 
www.burnabynh.ca 

 

This project is made possible by the Province of BC New Spaces 
Funding in partnership with the City of Burnaby and the Burnaby 
School District. 
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